
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Community & Economic Development Committee (CEDC) 

 

FROM: Jessica Titel, Principal Planner 

 

DATE:  October 3, 2019 

 

RE: Proposed Revisions to the Art in Public Places Policy 

 

              

 

The Appleton Public Art Committee met on October 1, 2019 and recommended approval of the 

proposed changes to the Art in Public Places Policy as identified in the attached revised policy. 

 

Per the Art in Public Places Policy, the recommendation from the Appleton Public Art 

Committee is forwarded to the committee of jurisdiction, in this case, the Community & 

Economic Development Committee. 

 

The Staff Report prepared for the Public Art Committee is attached as reference. 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 
“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 


